
The MN Society of Professional Engineers and the  
MN Federation of Engineering, Science and Technology Societies  

cordially invite you to attend 
  

The 49th Annual Engineers Week Awards and Recognition 
Banquet and Silent Auction 

  

Please join us Friday, February 22, 2013 at WINDOWS on MN  
50th floor of the IDS Center in downtown Minneapolis 

   

Master of Ceremonies Tony Murphy, Director of the GLOBE Program  
and former Executive Director of the National Center for STEM Elementary Education 

5:30 pm    Silent Auction and  Hors d’ouevres Reception   |   6:45 pm   Dinner and Program   |   10:00 Adjourn 
 
   
    

 

  

http://www.mnspe.org/
mailto:registration@mnspe.org

